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President to resign 

The President of the States of Alderney, Mr Stuart Trought, has announced his resignation which will 
take effect at the end of the States Meeting in May. Mr Trought will have completed eight years as 
President of the States of Alderney at the end of May.  
 
Mr Trought was first elected in a Presidential By-election in 2011.  
 
The States will consider a second Billet which sets out the timetable for a Presidential By-election next 
Wednesday, 17th April. 
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